Ball Gavin

Mark Evison [Mark.Evison @alexandrapalace.com]

From:

Sent: 22 May 2013 10:39

To: Ball Gavin

Subject: RE: Consultation on Haringey Planning Policy - Community Infrastructure Levy Draft
Charging Schedule

Hi Gavin,

Thanks for including me in this consultation. I'm sure the Draft Charging Schedule follows national guidelines and
there many more qualified than me to comments. However, what | am keen to make clear is that the Park and
Palace are always in the Council’s thoughts when considering the Regulation 123 list.

The Park and Palace make up a huge resource for the borough in terms of at least four of items on the list:

Transport, safety and quality of networks — Alexandra Palace Way is a strategic route and a bus route
Public open space (obviously) and leisure facilities (ice rink, soft play, organised sports)

Enhancements to local museum (this will be coming as part of the HLF regeneration project)

Surface Water Management — the Park and Palace receive and attenuate a huge amount of water from
precipitation

Please provide details as to how the Palace can input into the Local Plan and more importantly the Infrastructure
Delivery Plan to help deliver Strategic Policies.

Regards

Mark Evison
Park Manager
Alexandra Palace Charitable Trust

Tel: 020 8365 4144



